
INTRODUCTION

As the time has come to pass when certain reconstruction 
problems in hospital management face us, and as today many of 
the Directors and Trustees of our various hospitals of the Province 
are passing through great anxiety over financial problems con­
nected with their Institutions, I have endeavored to outline a new 
system of Hospital financing which would relieve and make our 
institutions more efficient. As this is a somewhat extreme depar­
ture from the present stale of administration, and as it may affect 
other bodies not directly concerned in hospital financing, it is 
deemed advisable that my paper should be put into print and 
widely distributed throughout our Province; accordingly several 
hundred copies will be sent out.

I invite every person’s keenest consideration of this paper and 
their criticism or approval thereof. Any information desired fur­
ther or any remarks or comments may be mailed to my address, 
327 Seymour Street, Vancouver, or to Mrs. M. E. Johnson, 
Secretary of The B. C. Hospital Association, 786 Bute Street, 
V ancouver, B. C.

Yours respectfully,

J. J. BANFIELD.

July 21st, 1919.


